
 

 

 Poulton Lancelyn Primary School     
   

Week Ahead Information – w/c 12th February 2024 

                  Whole School Attendance –96.01% 

Reminders  
Thursday 15th February – House Winner Non-Uniform Day 
The house winner for this term is Lancelyn. Children from Lancelyn can wear their own 
clothes to school. 
  
Friday 16th February – Break the Rules Day  
Details about this will be provided by the PTA next week.  
 

Whole 

School 

Messages 

 
Friday 16th February – Last Day    
Next week is the last week of this half term.  
We hope all of our pupils and families have a lovely half term break and we look forward to 
seeing you back in school on Monday 26th February. 
  
Cards 
We have seen an increasing amount of trading cards coming into school. These cards 
cause lots of problems between the children and we therefore need them to be kept at 
home. Thank you for your support.  
 

F1 NNM = 91.92%   NAMC = 95.83% 
 
No updates this week. 

 

F2 F2AG = 95.19%   F2KE = 96.3% 

 
Next week, we will be celebrating Pancake Day in F2 by preparing and tasting different 
pancake toppings. Allergies will be catered for. If you would not like your child to participate 
in this activity, please let us know by Monday 12th February.  

 

Y1 1SH/LS = 98.15%   1CR = 87.41% 
 
Year 1 are looking forward to visiting Holy Trinity on Monday as part of our RE studies. We 
will be walking from school, so please can you ensure your child has a suitable coat with 
them. 
 

Y2 2LR = 96.3%   2THC = 99.63% 
 
No updates this week. 

Y3 .3LS = 96.42%   3MN = 98.15% 
 
No updates this week.  

Y4 

 

4AS = 96.42%   4AD/FF = 100% 

 
Next week, beginning on 12/2/24, the children will be taking part in a TT Rockstars Battle 
between the two Year 4 classes as this has previously been a successful way to engage 
the pupils in their times tables practice. During the competition, children are encouraged to 
access TT Rockstars as often as they can to try and earn points for their team. We 
would love as many children to participate at home as possible and we will encourage this 
in school too. 



 

Y5 5BG/GC = 96.42%   5AW 93.19% 

 
A reminder that the Community Support Officer, Mr. J Brannon, will be visiting school on 
Friday 16th February to offer students in year 5 and 6 the opportunity to have their bicycles 
marked, with a unique security code. Please email the school office if your child would like 
their bike marked. 
 

Y6 6JC = 96.88%   6ZG = 96.53% 

 
A reminder that the Community Support Officer, Mr. J Brannon, will be visiting school on 
Friday 16th February to offer students in year 5 and 6 the opportunity to have their bicycles 
marked, with a unique security code. Please email the school office if your child would like 
their bike marked. 

 

 


